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A Report on 

SELF DEFENCE WORKSHOP FOR GIRLS 

KSRM College Of Engineering had conducted the first activity of the year 2021by 

organising a self-defence workshop for girls. The workshop was conducted on the  on 

17th March, 2021 to 7th Mar 2021(15days). The Guest Trainer was Master K.Ganesh 

&Mr.Lokesh 

 
There are total more than 70 girl participants with some faculty members for training. 

The response for training is quite good. All the participants were taken to the lawn area 

where the actual workshop started.  The   participant had learned the new techniques of 

self-defense. They are also interested to attend similar kind of workshop on large scale 

to empower the skill of self –defence. We would like to conduct similar work shop on 

every year. We would like to thank Principal Dr. V.S.S.Murthy for giving this opportunity 
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Feed back  
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